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I vehemently oppose the proposal to abolish the current gold standard mail in ballot 

system that Oregon has in place.  We consistently show how secure the system is, 

produce high voter turnout, and make it easy for voters to read the voter guides in the 

safety and security of their own homes at leisure prior to voting day. 

 

Do not fall prey to politicians attempting to obscure fact, create false narratives, and 

further try to create divisions amongst the good people and residents of our 

wonderful state.  


